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Dear Tyler's Friends,
Welcome to May's big bumper issue of Tyler's Friends. 
We welcome Heidi Lunn and Louise Christopher to our board of trustee's who will be helping with the fundraising / events and Heidi has also taken on the role as Secretary.

We had a very successful meeting with Tesco's at Tower Park and at our quarterly meeting we discussed plenty more events that will be taking place over the next few months, you will be able to read all about it in this issue. We've purchased pens and wrist bands to sell and we have been collecting teddy bears for our teddy bear tombola stall, along with unwanted gifts for our tombola's and raffles. If you have anything that you would like to donate please get in touch.
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April 2018 - Challenge and Challenger

Jo Ricketts managed to give up social media for 30 days during April so she handed over £20 to Tyler's Friends. Jo found this the easiest challenge so far.
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Jo has decided that trying to come up with a new challenge each month and sticking to it is a challenge in itself. So in May she is just going to donate £20 to Tyler's Friends and know that she is still doing something to help a charity. 
[image: image5.png]



22nd April 2018 - London Marathon

Chris Courtney completed the London Marathon on the 22nd of April 2018 in 5 hours and 38 minutes. We are all so proud of him. Chris raised £859.03 and once we have claimed back gift aid we would have reached over Chris's £1,000 target. Thank you to every one who very kindly sponsored him. Chris was a little poorly at 22 miles but after a rest he was able to pick himself up and finish. 
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29th April 2018 - Tyler's Walk Number 3 - Completed
Tyler's Friends walk number 3 was a brilliant success. 15 Adults, 4 kids and 5 dogs  joined us on this beautiful country walk. Even though it was very cloudy the rain held off and we all enjoyed ourselves. We raised £112, so thank you to all those who joined us and to those who couldn't make it but still donated.
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3rd June 2018 - 10k Poole Park Run

Jan Wharmby will be participating in the Poole Park 10k run in June and has very kindly offered to donate her sponsorship money to Tyler's Friends. If you want to support Jan then please pop down to Poole Park on Sunday 3rd June. The run starts at 9am. If you wish to sponsor Jan then please let us know.

9th June 2018 - Corfe Mullen Carnival
We will be having a stall at the Corfe Mullen Carnival to continue raising money and our profile. We will be selling mugs, pens, wristbands and bric a brac items as well as a teddy bear tombola, so please come and find us and show your support.
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13th June - Tyler's 9th Birthday

Tyler would have been 9 on the 13th of June and as this is the first birthday since we began this charity we wanted to do something to remember him by. Tyler's Friends would like to buy everyone who wishes to participate a tube of smarties and in return we would like you to fill these up with 20p pieces and return to us. If you would like to join in then please get in touch. We want to hand out the tubes on the 19th of April, and ask you to return them on what would have been Tyler's 9th birthday. This will give you 8 weeks to save.
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29th June 2018 - Bingo Night

Louise Christopher has organised a bingo night in the Portland block at Lytchett Minster School. Eyes down at 7pm. There will be a raffle on the night with some fantastic prizes to win. Refreshments will also be available.

£10 per person and this will give you 10 games and also includes food. Extra books will be available on the night. If you wish to join us please email Louise on louise.christopher@sky.com. 
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30th June - 2018 - Tesco - Tower Park Bag Pack and Awareness Stand

After our successful meeting with Tesco's we are heading there to do a day of bag packing and also hold an awareness stand in the foyer. Please come and join us to help with either the bag packing or explain our charity to others. As with our other events pens and wristbands will be available to purchase.
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1st July 2018 - Broadstone Fete


Please come and join us on The Broadstone Recreation Ground. Every year there is a fete and Jan Wharmby and the team at Tappers in Broadstone have a stand and have very kindly offered to donate all monies raised to Tyler's Friends. There will be guess how many balloons in the limousine and a feed the clown game. Children will be able to have a go on the teddy tombola where they will win a teddy every time. There will also be cakes, pens, wristbands and much much more, so please come along and show your support and part with your money.
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2nd September 2018 - 10k Run - St Peter's Finger to The Silent Woman

We are putting together a 10k run from St Peter's Finger in Lytchett to The Silent Woman Pub in Wareham. The Silent Woman and Hall and Woodhouse are very kindly sponsoring this event. Every runner who crosses the finishing line will receive a medal and their is also a prize for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place for men and woman. After the run The Silent Woman have very kindly offered to host a bbq and there will also be a tombola and cake stall and much much more. Please come and join us either to run the 10k, help us with marshalling or the after party. 
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We now have the entry forms and sponsorship forms ready so please send us an email and we will get these to you.
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Tyler's Friends - Merchandise For Sale

Thanks to Tesco's kind donation of £300 we were able to purchase personalised Tyler's Friends pens. 

 Tesco's also handed over a big bag full of prizes for us to use at our future event for raffles and tombolas. 
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Pens are £1 each and wristbands are £1.50 each. You can purchase these at all our future events.

A big thank you to Emma Shergold at EV Sports for covering the cost of the wristbands. Your support is very much appreciated.
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Tyler's Friends Future Events
We have so many events planned for the rest of the year, we are just trying to work out dates, so please keep an eye out for the following events.
Tyler's Friends Walk Number 4 and 5

The Potteries Care Home Fete

Twilight Walk

Quiz Night

Elvis Presley Tribute Night

and plenty more yet to be decided
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Love from us all at Tyler's Friends

